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In light of the situation in Ukraine, Bring Air & Sea would like to inform about possible consequences  
and measures. The situation is changing every minute and we are following the situation closely.

•	 Train transport: For the time being, Bring Air & Sea has stopped all planned train transport from  
 Asia to Europe, as the railway runs via Russia and Belarus. There is a high risk in connection with these 
transports, as the sanctions against these countries are expected to be met with slow-moving actions 
from Russia’s part. It is also likely that the rail transport through Russia will be restricted as long as 
there are acts of war.

•	 Air transport: Closed airspace in Europe causes change of flight routes and transport time may increase.
•	 Sea transport: Limitations in connection to train and air transports cause higher pressure to the global 

sea fright and we are expecting challenges regarding capacity going forward. We request our  
customers to expect longer transport time between Europe and Asia.

 
Increased energy costs are also a consequence of the situation in Ukraine, as Russia 
is a major supplier of natural gas to Europe. This causes increased fuel costs 
and an expected increase of transport prices for both the air and sea market.
 
Safety is our main priority, and we 
will do everything  within our power 
to minimize consequences for 
our customers. 

If you have any questions, do not 
hesitate to contact us:
Norway, tel: +47 951 24 047
E-mail: jorun.o.haukdal@bring.com

Current information from  
Bring Air & Sea with regard to 
the situation in Ukraine.
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